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NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

Longships Road Re-Surfacing 
 

 

Port Users are advised that Longships Road will be resurfaced 
from  Sunday 17

th
 September 2017  

To Tuesday 19
th
 September 2017  
 

Stop/Go boards will be in place to control traffic flow along with 
speed restrictions. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns please contact Dan Davies 

on 07980 864647 or 02920 835084. 
 
 

 
 


